
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Reception 
Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 
Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief time of fellowship. 
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Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 
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WANTED:  COOLER MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS 
We need teams to take a wagon of drinks and a basket of 
snacks to give to the families of patients at Wesley Long  

Hospital/Cancer Center, and Cone Hospital. You can do it once a 
month (or more). If you are interested, please contact  Doris 

Henderson, 336-292-3567, Extension 312. 
 

Thank you, Vickie Cruise, Hugh Mann, and  
Doug Sides for volunteering! 

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary                 

Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

Valentine Luncheon 
 

Our FABC Valentine Luncheon will be held 
on Tuesday, February 14, in the MPR. 
Tickets will be $10.00 each, and will be 
available for purchase beginning January 
29th  

4:15 pm—Youth Bells 

5:00 pm—Youth Choir 

5:00 pm—Evangelism Team Mtg 

6:00 pm—KidsPraise and Youth ATTIC 

6:00 pm—S.O.L.D. 

     Reservations for Wednesday Night Supper  
 

Please make your reservation for Wednesday Night    
Supper BEFORE 2:00 pm each Tuesday. Call Dawn in 
the church office at 292-3567, Ext 301, or email at      
dkellum@friendlyavenue.com. We only purchase enough 
food for reservations made, and the caterer is contacted  
early afternoon on TUESDAY with the total of people 
that will attend. Thanks! 

  Red Cross Blood Drive                                     

      February 7th                                                                       

  2:00 pm - 7:00 pm                              

     Fellowship Hall 

              

 Breeze  

 https://fabc.breezechms.com/ 
 

Have you received an email asking you to join your 
church family on Breeze? If not, please email                               
cshupe@friendlyavenue.com so we can get you  
connected!  What is Breeze? Breeze is an effortless 
way to get connected with your church family.  
Features include access to our online church          
directory, your groups (aka tags), your giving 
record, and access/management of your personal 
and family information, ensuring we have the 
most up-to-date information. 
 

DOWNLOAD THE MOBILE APP: Church ID: FABC 
www.breezechms.com/mobile-app   

Men’s Brotherhood Breakfast                      

~  January 28th ~                                           

Guest Speaker will be Brad Roderick, 

Director of Missions,  PBA 

Urban Ministries 
 

Urban Ministries provides life-changing assistance 
to men, women, and children. Please place you 
food donations in the boxes in the halls on        
February 5th, or anytime that is convenient for 
you. Thank you for giving to help supply 

    Have You Heard? 

Have you heard about our latest project at Stitch’N Time? 
We’ve started doing Butterfly Blankies. It’s a very small butterfly 
shaped blanket, 10”-12”, that’s used in the NICU unit at      
Women’s Hospital.  The blankets are laid against the mother’s 
chest when she holds her baby. The mother’s “smell” is       
transferred to the blanket. When the baby is returned to the in-
cubator, the blankie goes with the baby. The mother’s “smell” 
comforts the baby! Isn’t that wonderful?  

If you want to be part of this newest addition to the Stitch’N 
Time ministry, please join us on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the 
month.  Don’t worry if you can’t sew! We need people to cut the 
blankies out, and after they’re sewed, we need people to clip 
the edges. If you can use a pair of scissors, we need you!  I 
hope to start making up kits for those that would like to sew at 
home and return to us for the clipping. If you can’t do any of that 
but would like to be a part of it, monetary donations are always 
appreciated---and accepted! Contact me if you want to know 
more. Linda Rapp 336-282-4563 
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FABC Weekly Schedule 

 

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci@zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring  

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare (resumes Jan 11th) 

5:00 pm  Wednesday Night Supper 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          

  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S@tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris@an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra�ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

Connie Freeman 

PT Administra�ve Assistant–Ext. 303 

Please LEAVE Connect Cards and Bulletin Inserts in 
pews to be picked up for the office to recycle. Do not 

throw them away.   

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 
One hundred percent of what we give goes to make it possible 
for them to continue to spread the gospel. So far we have given 
$35,591.30.  Our goal is $43,000. We exceeded this amount last 
year. 

 The PBA WMU Focus Brunch will be held at FABC on 
February 11 from 10 a.m. till 12 noon.  Help is needed for 
decorations, serving, and clean-up.  The cost is $8 per  
person. Please make a reservation with Krystal Weeks by 
Feb. 1.  Everyone is asked to bring warm clothing (coats 
and blankets) to go to the New Arrivals School sponsored 

by Peace United Church of Christ.  
 

Missions Extravaganza will be held at First Baptist 
Church of Greensboro. Mark your calendar for  

March 24-25. If you register by Feb 1, the cost is $50;  
after, it is $60. You will not want to miss this event. It is 
the highlight of the year with breakout sessions, music, 

and guest speakers Nik and Ruth Ripken, who are  
missionaries to persecuted Christians. Register online at 

www.wmunc.org or see Krystal Weeks. 

Regular Offerings Update for December 2016 

 $               96,152.00    Monthly Budget Goal 

 $               90,977.56    Monthly Actual Receipts 

 $             937,500.00    YTD Budget Goal 

 $             872,044.50    YTD Actual Receipts 

 $               65,455.50    YTD Difference 


